
miriam@miriamteppich.com

Dear parents,

My name is Miriam Teppich and I currently teach violin at St. Holy Trinity Primary Schooll.

There are so many educational benefits of learning an instrument which have been well documented but I believe
the primary reason is for enjoyment and appreciation of music, which is a lifelong journey of discovery and the
more we learn, the more we enjoy. Your child will learn skills that they can be proud of and with some practice,
will produce a good sound and play familiar and new melodies within the first year.

I have a limited number of spaces available and if your child is interested, please contact me through my website
https://miriamteppich.com/

It is possible to hire violins at a reasonable price at
https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/make-music/instrument-hire/ and for families who meet the criteria, bursaries
can be available to help with the cost of lessons from West Sussex Music
https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/make-music/help-with-costs/

For your information, prices are as follows:

Group lesson (20 or 30 mins. 30 mins for 3 or more pupils) £9.90

I offer 11 lessons per term.

Yours sincerely,

Miriam Teppich
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